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Feral Oyster Removal 
11.00a.m. Sunday 15th February 

Change of plans 

 

The plans for an off shore clean up involving 

Windsurfing Tasmania volunteers, followed by a 

community BBQ have had to be altered. The oyster 

farmers are experiencing a very busy period and on 

this day are unable to provide the staff and equipment 

to support this activity off shore. Also our Windsurfing 

Tasmania stalwart Andrew Houston has returned from 

a skiing holiday with a broken leg. We wish Andrew a 

speedy recovery. 

 

We will proceed with our on shore oyster removal. 

 

A registration desk will be set up at 10.45a.m and it is 

essential that participants register and read the safety 

guidelines. If you can bring a cold chisel, hammers, 

tomahawks or other suitable tools as well as safety 

goggles that would be great. Gloves will be available if 

required. Solid, enclosed footwear is required and 

appropriate sun protection recommended. 

 

If possible it would be helpful if you could advise 

Garry Hulme that you plan to participate.  

Phone or SMS 0439000391, email: 

garry.hulme@gmail.com 

 

 
 

Community Sausage Sizzle 
rescheduled 

 

Windsurfing Tasmania volunteers will now be joining the 

Feral Oyster removal of Sunday 1
st
 March, with teams 

tackling beds on and off shore. PLOGA has offered to 

support a sausage sizzle and we will have the BBQ fired up 

at about 1.30p.m. So even if you cannot participate in the 

oyster removal, come along and meet your neighbours and 

friends of Lumeah Point. This is also an opportunity to 

discuss the Wildcare projects and suggest priorities for 

action. 

 

The remaining oyster removal times are:  

1 March 2015 12.00p.m. to 3.00p.m. 

12 April 2015 7.30a.m. to 10.30a.m. 

24 May 2015 6.30a.m. to 9.30a.m. 

 

 

Save trees, ink, boot leather and my weary legs 

 

Please email garry.hulme@gmail.com subject “Wildcare” 

and we will share further newsletters and announcements 

electronically. 
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